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Week 3  

 

What we’ve been up to in the past fortnight!  

Over the past fortnight the children all have been busy cooking, creating and playing. Creating amazing master 

pieces and much more, we’ve also been focusing on our calico of hands and the Camp Australia banner. Some of 

the older boys have also been enjoying new board game given to us. 

 

What we have planned for the next fortnight!  

 

As we are in Week 3 of the New year we still have heaps instore, Chinese New and Valentine’s day and Easter are 

only right around the corner, with a lot of craft and cooking to be planned.  

 

Parents can you please contact the service if your children are not attending for the afternoon or have been taken home 

as this is extremely important for the safety of the child to ensure we know how many children we have in our care.  

 
Reminder: To please sign in/out you children when coming into the service by pressing (In session) then (Sign out). This 
is extremely important for the safety of the child to ensure we know how many children we have in our care.   

 

Sustainability: Join Gem and the Camp Australia family in Going Green 

 

The children are still continuing to use the recycling bins each and every afternoon. 

If anyone else has or knows of anyone with chickens or worms we have heaps of scraps to give out. 

 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 

Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick, please call 

or send us a message on 0412 203 004 or call 1300 105 343. 

 

 


